
 
Green Valley Women Golfers 
Board Meeting – July 13, 2010 

 
Members in Attendance – Cindy Hamilton, Lynne Waslohn, Joann West, Julie  Osborn, Sharon Murray, 
Diane Thompson, Diane  Kelly, Dolly Coleman. 
 
Meeting was called to order at 1:55 p.m. by Cindy Hamilton, Captain. 
 
Minutes from May meeting were read and approved. 
 
 
Update on Eastbay, Northbay, Futures Meeting  
 
North Bay Team play requests that having the game on Friday next year be reconsidered by the Golf Committee.  
Diane Thompson will draft a letter to be presented to the Golf Committee by the Ladies’ Board.  If the request is turned 
down, Monday will be requested as an option. 
 
Invitational 
 
Per Julie Osborn, we have plenty of raffle prizes, and the wine has been donated.  Sponsorships have been difficult this 
year due to the economy.  However, a weekend getaway has been donated for White Hawk and will be offered as a 
silent auction item in an effort to make up the money not covered by the sponsorships.  We have a full field of 120 
players. 
 
Update on Mini 
 
Diane Thompson requested that the mini be held in October again next year, preferably the first week. A motion was 
made and approved for the October timeframe. 
 
July Guest Day 
 
Our standing rule states that the July guest day is limited to one guest per member.  Due to low participation, a motion 
was made and approved to allow the Chair to designate the number of guests allowed. 
 
Team Play Outfits 
 
Discussion was held about selection of team play outfits and the possibility of using outfits for more than one year.  It 
was decided that, due to the difficulty of selection,  team play captains should continue to make the selection each year. 
 
Gold Cup 
 
Gold Cup is scheduled for September 15 this year and will be handled by the men’s group. 
 
Club Championship 
 
Sharon Murray requested that the tournament be  moved back to September for next year.  Due to the low number of 
players this year, a motion was made and approved to reduce the prize budget to $600 this year.  Allocation of prize 
money is attached. 
 
Playing Different Tee Boxes 
 
Discussion was held about the feasibility of members playing different tee boxes on Tuesday.  The consensus of 
opinion was that adjusting handicaps by the slope differential would equalize the field. 
 
Meeting was adjourned at 2:45 p.m. 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
Lynne Waslohn, Secretary 
 


